Mr Rex Whitford Wealth For Life Financial Planning 104 Tynte Street NORTH ADELAIDE SA 5006

Dear Rex,

We wanted to write this letter to you to thank you for the advice you have provided for us over the many years you have served us. We hope that you will be able to use this letter as a testimonial to others who may be considering using your services.

Over the past eight years we have found your advice to be sound and well considered. Although we have sometimes been dubious of others in your field, you have proven yourself to be a trusted adviser who we have complete faith in. You have always acted in our best interest to protect our assets, preserve and grow our wealth so we may achieve our financial goals.

We appreciate that when needed you have spent a considerable amount of time to help us understand the benefit of what you were advising us to do, guiding us gently for the best of reasons, passionate to ensure we followed your quality advice. At times when we have delayed approving your recommendations, we regretted it. But you never gave up and kept working towards helping us understand the great benefit of what you were proposing.

Because of your service to us and ongoing review of our circumstances, we are confident that we will continue to enjoy financial success, safe in the knowledge that should the laws pertaining to our circumstances change; you will be quick to advise us of the correct course of action to follow. Rex, you should feel free to place this letter on your website and also allow others to know how pleased and confident we are in the service that you have provided. Thank you again for all you have done to secure our financial future and thank you to your wonderful staff, Tracey and Christine who support you.

B.L. Hennig. Gemma Flenning.

Yours sincerely,

Brian & Gemma Hennig